
Printed on: 01/03/2019 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/03/2019  00:24:442018/6025/P OBJNOT Cllr Henry 

Newman

As a Councillor for this ward, I believe the Planning Committee should reject this application.

The proposed extension would clearly have a significant and adverse effect on this Redington / Frognal 

Conservation area. 

The addition of a further floor to 8 Frognal Lane would risk setting an unfortunate precedent for other, future 

developments at rooftop level, on this street and nearby. This precedent would undermine the appearance and 

character of the Conservation Area which is highly prized locally.

In addition, any roof extension would disrupt the harmony of this building's design, as well putting it out of line 

with other houses in its row. 

I believe the proposed extension would undermine the Development Plan for the area, negatively affect the 

highly-prized local Conservation Area, and in particular negatively impact Frognal Lane overall. I would like to 

have the opportunity to attend the relevant committee date , if possible.
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